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  Chatham County Police Department Statement Regarding Investigation Into Member of 

Command Staff 
 

Chatham County, GA (December 8, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is aware 

of a pending investigation by the Bloomingdale Police Department and Georgia Bureau of 

Investigation (GBI) involving Capt. Gene Harley. Capt. Harley has been placed on 

administrative leave from the Chatham County Police Department pending the outcome of the of 

the Bloomingdale Police Department and GBI investigation, and our own internal investigation 

into the matter. Because this is a personnel matter, we cannot comment further and we are 

referring all questions regarding the incident to the Bloomingdale Police Department and GBI. 
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